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GENERAL ANNOUNCEMENTS

PLEDGE

Start off your Homecoming Week right with the Powder Puff Football Game on Monday, October 7, 2013. Senior Girls vs. Junior Girls at 7 p.m. at AJ Van Citters Field. NO ATHLETIC PASSES ALLOWED! Admission for this game is $3 per person.

Attention Sophomores:  We will be working on the float at 3:00 after school today.  We will also be at the school to build our lobby on Saturday at 10 am.  Come out and support the class of 2016!

On Monday through Thursday of Homecoming week, any student that dresses in the appropriate dress day can enter their name in the drawing for prizes.  During all 3 lunches next week, Student Council members will be in the cafeteria and you can enter each day you participate!  The more you participate in the dress days, the more times your name will be entered to win prizes!  All winners will be drawn on Friday October 11th.

[bookmark: _GoBack]National Honor Society will be taking applications starting Monday, October 7th. Juniors and Seniors with at least a 3.3 GPA, strong character, leadership and service activities may apply Monday, October 7th through Friday, October 18th at 3:00 p.m. The application can be accessed on Mrs. Hammock’s school website.

Red Cross Blood Drive:  On Friday, October 11 there will be a blood drive in the library from 8:30 – 2:00.  If you would like to sign up or are a senior interested in the Red Cross Honor Cord Program please see Mrs. Lehocky or Jessica Parmer.  Come save a life and give blood on October 11th. 

LUNCH MENU CHANGE:  Please note that we will be switching to Cycle I on the lunch menu cycle next week.  We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause.
 

Lunch: Pepperoni Calzone, Chicken Sandwich, Ham & Cheese on a Whole Grain Wrap  

Sides:  California Blend, Celery Sticks and Pineapple     
 
